
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Pursuant to RSA 31:95-b and Article 14 of the 2000 Town Meeting, the Auburn 
Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, June 4, 2018 
beginning at 7:00 P.M. at the Auburn Town Hall for the purpose of receiving 
public comment concerning the acceptance and expenditure of the following 
unanticipated revenues: 
 

 Receipt of $1,600 from multiple donations, and to authorize the 
expenditure of $1,600 for twelve (12) 24” x 48” full color “Welcome to 
Auburn” banners featuring artwork from Auburn Village School students 
and hardware to hang the banners on parking lot lamp posts at several 
Town properties. 
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